
 

The City of Ten Thousand Buddhas resumes its full opening on May 27 

 

 

The City of Ten Thousand Buddhas, located in Ukiah, Mendocino County, 

Northern California, resumes full opening starting May 27 (Saturday), from 8:00 

am to 6:00 pm, seven days a week. Visitors are welcome to enjoy the tranquil 

environment, delicious vegetarian food at Jyun Kang restaurant and participate in 

Dharma events. 

 

 
The City of Ten Thousand Buddhas has been closed since March 2020 due to the 

pandemic. Starting in November 2022, it has been partially open to visitors to join 

the Buddha Hall events from 1pm to 5pm every day. Visitors could also participate 

in the "Great Compassion Repentance." This year, since California has ended its 

COVID-19 State of Emergency, the City of Ten Thousand Buddhas will also 

resume its regular opening hours and the regular daily schedule before the 

pandemic except for the "Great Compassion Repentance" which will still start at 

1:00 pm. 
 

 


